
 United Nations  S/2008/635

  
 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 
3 October 2008 
English 
Original: French 

 

08-53565 (E)    061008    061008 
*0853565* 

  Note verbale dated 3 October 2008 from the Permanent Mission  
of Djibouti to the United Nations addressed to the President  
of the Security Council 
 
 

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Djibouti to the United Nations 
presents its compliments to the Permanent Representative of China to the United 
Nations, in his capacity as President of the Security Council, and has the honour to 
inform him that Mr. Ismail Omar Guelleh, President of the Republic of Djibouti, 
will be in North America on official and private business starting in mid-October. 

 He would like to take that opportunity to address the Security Council in 
connection with the Djibouti/Eritrea question on 22 and 23 October, preferably in 
the morning. 

 The Permanent Mission of Djibouti would be grateful if the necessary 
arrangements could be made in this regard. 

 In addition, the Permanent Mission would be grateful if this letter could be 
circulated as a document of the Security Council. 

 


